Ronald Reagan Presidential Library Digital Library Collections

This is a PDF of a folder from our textual collections.

Collection: Blackwell, Morton: Files

Folder Title: Christian College Coalition

Box: 34

To see more digitized collections visit: https://reaganlibrary.gov/archives/digital-library

To see all Ronald Reagan Presidential Library inventories visit: https://reaganlibrary.gov/document-collection

Contact a reference archivist at: reagan.library@nara.gov

Citation Guidelines: https://reaganlibrary.gov/citing

National Archives Catalogue: https://catalog.archives.gov/

CHRISTIAN COLLEGE COALITION

AMERICAN STUDIES PROGRAM 235 Second Street, N.E., Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 546-3086



January 26, 1983

Ms. Carolyn Sundseth
Room 191
Old Executive Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Ms. Sundseth:

Thank you so much for arranging to have our class meet with Mr. Stephen Galebach on Monday, January 31, at 2:30pm, in Room 194 of the OEOB. We all are looking forward to it.

Please find attached a list of the names of our students and staff who will be attending the meeting. We will plan to enter thorough the 17th Street entrance and be settled in the room by 2:25pm.

You have been most gracious and helpful in arranging this meeting, Carolyn. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Jerry S. Herbert Associate Director

JSH/kh

Enclosure

January 26, 1983

Mr. Stephen Galebach
Room 235
Old Executive Office Building
Wahington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mtephen:

Thanks so much for agreeing to speak to our students in the American Studies Program. As we discussed on the phone, we would appreciate hearing about the President's proposals on voluntary school prayer and the right to life. Since our course of study this month is a review of the administration's first two years, whatever remarks you might wish to make about the goals and rationale of the President's approach to these two social issues would be very helpful.

I know you mentioned 30 minutes as a time frame for our session. May I please request at least 45 minutes? Of course, any amount of time we may have with you will be most beneficial, but it would be better for us if you could take 20 minutes or so to brief us on the President's positions and then allow us 20 minutes for questions. Actually, Steve, we will be most appreciative for whatever time you can spend with us. We will plan to be settled into Room 194, OEOR, by 2:25pm at thus be ready for you at 2:30pm.

Again, let me thank you for allowing us the opportunity for this White House Briefing. I am looking forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Jerry S. Herbert Associate Director

JSH/kh

cc: Ms. Carolyn Sundseth